
Abstract 

 “New Editor Perspectives: Developing a Process for Continual Improvement” 

New editors who participate in Joint Accelerator Conference Website (JACoW) events bring clarity to the 

editorial process in conference proceedings offices, asking important questions and learning as they go. 

But their need for assistance can also bog down the time seasoned editors need to produce conference 

proceedings in a timely manner. However, JACoW is typically run by volunteers who dedicate time in 

addition to their regular jobs to organize details for conferences. Moreover, a selection of volunteers also 

move on either after their conferences or their JACoW Board terms end, recreating a persistent need for 

training. The goal of this presentation is to discuss the importance of new editor perspectives and 

provide crowd-sourced recommendations for new editors. 
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